
                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  

 

WOOLWORTHS EXCURSION 
ROOM 18 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Students from Room 18 are walking to Southlands on Friday 7th of September to visit Woolworths.  
 
During the excursion, your child will be involved in a health and physical education experience in a real world context 
that is not possible in a conventional school setting.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9:45am and returning by 11:30am.  
 
There will be NO cost for the excursion.  
 
The supervising staff on the excursion will be Miss Garlick and two parent helpers. 
 
Please complete the permission form and Student Update form for your child to walk over to Southlands Shopping 
Centre under teacher supervision.  All notes to be returned by Friday 31st August 2018.  Late forms may mean a 
student may not be able to attend the excursion. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tiana Garlick 
Class Teacher 
 
17th August 2018 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WOOLWORTHS – ROOM 18 
 
I have read and understood the information regarding the excursion to the Woolworths on Friday 7th September 2018 
and I give my consent for my son/daughter _________________________ Room #  ______ to attend. 
 
Where it is not practical to communicate with me, I authorise the teacher/s in charge of the excursion to consent to 
my child receiving such medical treatment as may be considered necessary.  I am aware that the Education 
Department insurance does not cover personal accidents through misadventure nor loss or damage of personal 
belongings. 
 
 
 Student update form  
 
Parent Signature:  ________________________________ Date:  ___________________________ 
 


